
October 25, 2021

New Updates & Reminders

Wrestling
We will have a meeting for all who are interested in joining
the wrestling team on Tuesday, October 26 at 5:30pm. In the
auxiliary gym. Contact Mr. Jackowski with any questions if
you are unable to attend.

All Saints Day
On Monday, November 1, we will be celebrating Mass for All
Saints Day. Please ensure your student is in their best
forum dress. A reminder that on forum days, no outerwear
except sweaters are allowed during Mass and throughout
the day. Students may not wear hoodies, fleeces, and
crewneck sweatshirts.

Report Cards
Student report cards will be sent out electronically this
Friday, October 29, 2021. Please check your email and
spam folders. The email will have a report card link that
will be available for two weeks. If you do not receive a
link for your student by the end of the school day please
email Mrs. Padilla.

Knights Round Table
was sent to all students on Friday,
October 22. Check out the latest issue
with news on athletics and student
activities.

Mark Your Calendars

Stop making Taxes so Spooky! October 28th
Join us Thursday, October 28th  at 6:30PM to find out how you
can save 65% or more on your Virginia State Taxes through the
Virginia Education Improvement Scholarship Tax Credit Program.
In-person at the Peninsula Catholic High School Library or join
virtually! Reserve your spot by contacting Robin Thomas
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Trunk or Treat! October 29th
Friday, October 29  from 6:00PM-7:30PM. Mark your calendars
now for the return of our exciting Community Event that you and
your little ones will not want to miss!

Fall Open House! November 3rd
Fall Open House is a week away! Please spread the word
to your friends with high school aged kids to come check us
out on November 3rd from 5-7pm–registration is required.

Remember, you get a referral credit ($$), if your friend
enrolls!

PC Players Fall Production
The PC Players are hard at work putting together their fall
production. If you are interested in attending one of their
shows they will be on
Thursday, November 11th at 7:00PM
Friday, November 12th at 7:00PM
Saturday, November 13th at 7:00PM

Questions? Contact Mrs. Wigley

News from the Home & School Association

Minutes from the October Meeting
are now posted on the Parents of the PCHS website under Home
and School Association tab. If you have any questions or would
like more information on volunteer opportunities, please
contact Melissa Williams.

Volunteer Opportunities

B-I-N-G-O
Grand Knight, Stephen Chipman, will give you a personal orientation
to address any fears that may be haunting you. Contact Stephen
Chipman to make arrangements in advance.

You will have a spooktacular time volunteering. No tricks, just treats!
Commit to 4 nights at bingo and you will get a FREE t-shirt! Also, our
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Give 4 For Bingo program is a great way to complete your service
hours. 

Bingo is held on Mondays and Thursdays, full moon or not, at the
Knights of Columbus Hall on Nettles Dr from 5:30-10:30 pm in a fog-
free environment. Gather your ghoulish friends and check out this
SignUp Genius to choose the nights that work for you. 

Weekly Reminders
Lunch Drop-off. Parent(s)/Guardian(s), if you or a family member is
bringing your student a lunch they need to have it here NO LATER
THAN 11:00AM! Students should not be eating in their 3rd Block
class.

Snacks are available for purchase during lunch including fruit cups,
yogurt, chips, and cookies. Occasionally there are other items for $1.
You may see a dish of Mac & Cheese, spaghetti, or corn dogs, etc.
Prices are $1 to $1.50.

Pre-Order Lunch- Student’s lunch must be pre-ordered via FACTS Family online and all
orders should be placed no later than 9:00 am the day of.  As the lunch reports are run daily
at 9:00 am. Click here for instructions on how to order your student’s lunch.

​Attention Parents: When logging into the
Parents section of the PCHS website
please use your FACTS Family log in.
These two logins are the SAME.

Do you shop on Amazon? Have you linked your Amazon
account to Peninsula Catholic through the Amazon Smile
program? Simply log into Amazon Smile with your credentials
and select Peninsula Catholic as your organization to support. It's
that easy! Just remember to shop through the Amazon Smile
page and PC will receive a portion of your purchases.
Contact, Robin Thomas if you have any questions.

 ​  ​  ​
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